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March 2023 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your interest in joining our team here at Ashby Hastings Primary School.  Our school is 
located in the market town of Ashby-de-la-Zouch and was built in the summer of 2021.  We opened our 
doors for our first intake of Foundation Stage pupils in August 2021 and we are delighted to be expanding 
our staff team and welcoming more pupils as we continue to grow. 
 
We are excited to welcome an enthusiastic, inspiring class teacher to join our wonderful school 
community.  All of our children at Ashby Hasting Primary look to the staff to be role models for behaviour, 
optimism about life, support and respect. We hope that the person appointed will reflect this ethos.  
 
In August 2023 we will have three classes – EYFS, Year 1 and a Year 2/3 mixed. This is a unique, exciting 
opportunity to be part of history at Ashby Hastings Primary School as we continue to grow.  The 
successful applicant will have the opportunity to develop the curriculum and will be supported by our 
experienced teachers and the Head of School. 
 
Before completing your application, please take some time to consider the job description, person 
specification and additional information provided in the application pack and on our website.   
 
The vacancy is full time and permanent, starting on 23rd August 2023.  Shortlisted candidates will be 
selected on the strength of their application form and letter of application, which should reflect all 
information provided about the post.  Shortlisted candidates will be asked to attend an interview which 
will include a teaching observation to a group of Year 1 children. 
 
Visits to the school are encouraged.  To arrange a visit please contact the school office on 01530 442480. 
 
Confirmation of appointment will be subject to a satisfactory enhanced DBS check and the return of 
satisfactory references which support the application. 
 
The closing date for applications is Monday 27th March at 9am and interviews will be take place on 
Thursday 30th March.   
 
Please submit a letter of no more than 2 sides of A4 detailing your suitability for the role along with a 
completed application form to lwatson@ashbyhastingsprimary.co.uk or submitted through the Eteach 
portal. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs R Mckeown 
Head of School 


